
Dear Lemka Izmailova, 

Thank you for the unique chance to discuss such an important topic with Russian and 

international colleagues in such an amazing place like Grozny. The seminar gave the 

opportunity to get a systematic view on the quality assurance issues, to learn about best 

practices in this sphere and to see the position of Russian education in the integration process. 

The information presented at the seminar was of great interest for me not only because of the 

accreditation review issues. It will also help me improve the contents of the study course 

«Quality assurance management» that I teach as part of the Master’s program. Moreover, I’m 

greatly impressed by the teaching staff in the Chechen State University, their cordiality and 

hospitality and by gorgeous beauty of the Chechen Republic that is forever in my heart. 

Yours sincerely, 

Marina Frolova 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Many thanks for hospitality and kindness to our delegation. 

It’s a great honor for us to be adopted to the family of Russian experts. 

I want both of us to make a next step to cooperation and invite you to our annual conference 

that will be held on 15-16 December in Erevan. 

The week 12-16 December is traditionally “A Week of Quality” in Armenia. There will be 

working meetings in Armenian HEIs, discussions devoted to quality assurance improvement 

and sharing experience. I think it will be interesting for you. I hope for your consent and vivid 

interaction. 

 

Million thanks! 

 

Ruben Topchyan, Director, ANQA, Armenia 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear all, 

 

I’m really grateful for the given opportunity to take part in the seminar. 

I think all the participants have duly appreciated topicality of the seminar, diversity of the 

reports on burning issues, flawless organization and hospitality and cordiality of the Chechen 

State University. Thank you once again. Cooperation with NAA let us improve skills, meet 

high requirements of the modern society and remain a sought-after specialist. 

 

Dr. Margarita Prokokhina, Head of the Educational Sector, Centre of Intercourse Engineering, 

Turgenev Orlov State University  


